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Karl Fetterplace

From: Dylan Sargent <Dylan.Sargent@sopa.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 16 October 2018 9:33 AM
To: Karl Fetterplace
Cc: Alix Carpenter
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Site 53, Sydney Olympic Park - Mixed Use Development (SSD 7662 

MOD 1) - Response to Submissions

Good morning Karl 
 
SOPA has reviewed the response to submissions and has no further comments regarding the modification 
application. 
 
Regards 
 
Dylan Sargent  
Urban Planner  
8 Australia Avenue, Sydney Olympic Park NSW 2127  
P: +61 2 9714 7139 |sopa.nsw.gov.au | sydneyolympicpark.com.au | | | |  

 
 
 

From: Karl Fetterplace [mailto:Karl.Fetterplace@planning.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 9:39 AM 
To: Enquiries 
Cc: Dylan Sargent 
Subject: FW: Site 53, Sydney Olympic Park - Mixed Use Development (SSD 7662 MOD 1) - Response to Submissions 
 
Good morning, 
 
Further to my email below, I am following up on responses to the Response to Submissions for the above 
modification application, for which the Department requested comments by 12 October 2018. 
 
Can you please indicate whether you will be responding and if so, by when?  
 
Regards, 
 
Karl  
 
 


